
From: Dr. David Satok  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 9:27 AM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Support for file R-01-02 (Schulich/Stein) 
 
Dear Martina, 
 
I am writing in support of file R-01-22 (Schulich/Stein).  
We have no issues or concerns with the amendment being proposed.  
Thank you for noting this.  
 
Thank you,  
 
David Satok  
South Bayshore Road West 
Douro-Dummer  
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